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This off-cycle release includes a fix for Web User accounts needing access to WebCenter and/or HRCenter.

*Note* For all self-hosted clients, hotfixes will need to be applied before creating new Web User accounts.

Additional Updates

In HRCenter & WebCenter:

Fixed a product instance linking issue with Web User accounts. This fix allows for Web User accounts to access

their instance of WebCenter and/or HRCenter.

Congratulations! You've made it to the end of the release notes. Like what you read?  Click the thumbs up below.
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